
The choice of a Post-Doctoral Industry Fellowship is an important decision.  
AIFA exists to promote a consensus first offer date for all Fellowship positions.  
We believe this is a positive reflection of the cultures our Programs offer, and 

that culture is a critical consideration in choice of Fellowship.

We hope that other academic and non-academic Fellowship Programs will NOT 
pressure candidates to accept offers prior to this AIFA-aligned offer date.  

Candidates should feel free to request an extension for any earlier offer to 
allow them to consider their options.

Aligned First Offer Date
December 12, 2025
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